
 
 

 

June 30, 2022 

 

TO:  TAMKO CUSTOMERS 

 

FROM: Alex Hines, Vice President Sales/Marketing 

 

RE:  BULLETIN – Freight Surcharge Notice 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Due to the continued rise in costs associated with transportation and fuel, TAMKO is 

implementing a freight surcharge increase.   

 

TAMKO will increase the current freight surcharge amount by $100, effective with respect to 

shipments on or after Friday, July 8, 2022. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support of TAMKO Building Products LLC. 

 

 
GAH/BB 
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